
 
 
From: XXXX XXXXX <XXXX.XXXXX@medel.co.uk>  
Sent: 19 February 2019 16:26 
To: XXX XXXXX XXXXXXXXX <XXX.XXXXXXXXXXXXXX@nice.org.uk> 
Cc: XXXXX XXXXXX <XXXXX.XXXXXX@nice.org.uk>; XXXXX XXXXX <XXXXX.XXXXX@nice.org.uk> 
Subject: RE: Initial scrutiny: Cochlear implant for children and adults with severe to profound 
deafness (part review of TA166) [ID1469] 
 
Dear XXX, dear XXXXX,  
 
We appreciate NICE carefully consider our final comments and provided us with an opportunity that 
we could reconsider it. 
First of all, we agree that NICE acted fairly through the procedure of this appraisal, and we also 
accept your comments in the initial scrutiny letter.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
XXXX      
 
 

  

 

  

XXXX XXXXX  
Tender and Special Projects Manager 

   

 
  

 

MED-EL UK Ltd 
Main Office: +44 330 123 5601 
Mobile +XXXXXXXXXXXX 
Fax: +44 330 123 5603 

 


